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Included for Board member review is the following item of public correspondence:

o Letter of thanks from 2019 London Police Service Award recipient, Jennifer
Cheverie (November 21, 2019)

Motion:

“That the Board receives for informational purposes the January, 2020
package of public correspondence.”



Dec. 23, 2019

Jennifer Foster
London Police Service
601 Dundas St.
London, ON N6B 1X1

Dear Jennifer,

)):’g( FANSHAWE

FOUNDATION

Please find enclosed a thank you note from Jennifer Cheverie the 2019 recipient of the
London Police Service Award.

Thank you for your ongoing support of students at Fanshawe College.

Wishing you all the best in 2020!

Sincerely,

Chuse Vot

Laura Visconti

Office Administrator, Advancement & Alumni

Fanshawe College

Enclosure

1001 Fanshawe College Blvd.

Box 7005, K1003
London, ON N5Y 5R6
Tel: 519-452-4430

Fax: 519-452-1051
fanshawec.cal/foundation

Registered Charity No. BN 829942168RR0001



November 21, 2019

London Police Service

c/o Advancement and Alumni (K1003)
1001 Fanshawe College Blvd.

London, On N5Y 5R6

Dear London Police Service,

I am the recipient of the London Police Service Award. I would like to express my
genuine appreciation for your continued support to students in the Police
Foundations Program at Fanshawe College. This award inspires me to reach my
goals and it is an honor to be recognized for my achievements.

When I was finishing high school, I did not have the support or guidance to go to
college but I always dreamt of one day becoming a police officer. I have always
wanted to help people in any way I can. It is such a rewarding feeling making
someone smile, even just for a minute. After going through some rough times in
my life, I finally found the support and guidance I needed in my husband,

Ryan Cheverie. Together we built up my confidence and courage to apply to the
Police Foundations Program at the age of 28. The decision to apply was one of the
best decisions I have made, thus far, because it has led to me receiving this award
and becoming closer to my dream of a career in policing.

Thank you again for your continued support and for presenting me with this award.
It means a lot to me, as it has motivated me to always continue learning in
everything that I do and never stop trying to carry out my goals/dreams.

Sincerely,

/.

o,

Jennifer Cheverie




